BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
Kimberley House

47 Vaughan Way

LEICESTER

LE1 4SG

TO: All Clubs

S AFETX HOTICE

An incident has occurred where the Slider Stop on the Canopy of a
Sky Lark Parachute, pulled through the Slider Grommet causing a
rotating malfunction. On examination it was found that the
material used for the Slider Stop was flexible and allowed the
Stop to pull through the Slider Grommet.

This incident could re-occur. It is advised that anyone with a
Sky Lark Canopy should contact a Rigger to have their Canopy
checked.

For further information contact John Hitchen.

John H. Hitchen
JOINT NATIONAL COACH &
SAFETY OFFICER

21st June 1985
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